
E. Mail     No.  6281/GE.I/120-2005 
  

                                                                   Dated:  05.12.2005 
  
  
    

To, 
  

The Pr. Accountants General/ 
Accountant  General  (Audit & A&E), 
Principal Directors of Audit/Directors General 
As per mailing list and all the officers in Hqrs. 

  
  

Sub: 32nd Advanced Professional  Programme in Public Admn. (APPPA) at Indian 
Institute of Public Admn., New Delhi from 1st July, 2006 to 31st March, 2007. 

  
  
Sir/Madam, 
  
  DOPT, New Delhi is sponsoring the above mentioned programme. The 

programme is open to Group ‘A’ (Class-I) officers. Further information on the course / the 

application form can be obtained from the web address: http://persmin.nic.in/. 

  

2.  Interested officers may download the application form from the above 

mentioned website and forward the duly filled in application forms to the undersigned, so as 

reach latest by 31st December, 2005.  

  
  

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
  

Sd/- 
 (Deepak Narain) 

                                                        Asstt. Comptroller & Auditor General (P) 

  
 


